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RFP No. #23-17 

ENGINEERING SERVICES DOWNTOWN TRAFFIC MODELING 

Issued:  January 6, 2017 

 

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked RFP#23-17 Engineering 

Services Downtown Traffic Modeling. 
 
 

The following questions were asked and answered: 

 

Q: What is the budget available for this work? 

 

A: The City does not provide budget information for these types of projects in which the 

evaluation criteria is based on several factors, in addition to the fees.    

 

Q: Is there any page limitation for the proposal? 

 

A: No. 

 

 

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a proposer  

to disqualification. 

 

End of Addendum #1 

 


